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Happy Pride Month! 

 
 
 

  

Open Access publishing fees waived for Jefferson authors in 
Wiley journals! 

  
 
 
 

Faculty Days 2023  
Mark your calendars for Faculty Days 2023! This year, Faculty Days will be hosted 
on the East Falls campus on Tuesday, June 6th and virtually on Wednesday, June 
7th. The theme, Creating Equitable Learning, will celebrate and encourage diversity, equity, 
and inclusion in teaching practices across the institution. This is a great opportunity to 
reflect on the 2022-2023 academic year and plan for an even more inclusive 2023-2024.  
  

  

PUBLICATION SPOTLIGHT 

Dr. Ginah Nightingale published her paper “The role of oncology pharmacists and 
comprehensive medication reconciliation in informing treatment plans for older adults 
with cancer and downstream outcomes” in Current Opinion in Supportive and Palliative 
Care. Congratulations, Dr. Nightingale!  
  
  

REMINDERS 

Summer is nearly here! This can be an excellent time to start a new project or make 
progress on a project that's been collecting dust. The OPWPC remains open for the 
summer—with some occasional time off—so please reach out for assistance. We will 
respond to all inquiries as soon as we can.  
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